
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JANUARY 25, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

TODAY ON THE DESK I’M SHARING MORE LETTER MONTH LETTERS FROM THIS PAST 

SEPTEMBER.  

[CINDY – WAUSAU] DEAR WRVM STAFF. THANKS FOR YOUR GOOD MINISTRY. I AM OFTEN 

REMINDED AND NEWLY CHALLENGED BY MESSAGES I HEAR ON INSIGHT FOR LIVING AND 

SONGS IN THE NIGHT. PSALM 95 PROGRAMS ARE ENCOURAGING AS IS UNSHACKLED. I HAVE 

BENEFITTED GREATLY FROM MONEYWISE. I AM GRATEFUL TO HAVE YOUR RADIO STATION 

AVAILABLE. 

[SHIRLEY – GREEN BAY] DEAR WRVM STAFF. I REALLY ENJOY THE MUSIC YOU PLAY. I ALSO 

LIKE THRU THE BIBLE. I MAKE SURE I AM READY TO LISTEN TO THE REQUEST PROGRAM. I 

KNOW IT’S MY BEDTIME WHEN NIGHT SOUNDS COMES ON. I WOULD LOVE TO GIVE MORE 

BUT I HAVE NOT WORKED SINCE MARCH. MY DOCTORS SAY I CAN’T THAT I HAVE TOO MANY 

UNDERLYING CONDITIONS TO RISK IT. MY FAMILY DOES MY GROCERY SHOPPING, LEAVES IT 

AT MY DOOR AND CALLS WHEN IT’S READY. THEY ARE SO CAREFUL SO THEY DON’T BRING 

ANYTHING TO ME. I THANK GOD FOR BEING WITH ME AND KEEPING MY IFE ON AN EVEN 

KEEL. SO, I DO GET LONELY, THE PHONE JUST DOESN’T COVER IT SOME DAYS. GOD BLESS 

YOU ALL AND THE LADY THAT ANSWERS THE PHONE DURING THE WEEK IS SO NICE. 

THAT WOULD BE PEGGY WENTLAND, OUR SECRETARY/RECEPTIONIST.  

[JIM & NANCY – EAGLE RIVER] DEAR WRVM. THANK YOU FOR YOUR WONDERFUL RADIO 

MINISTRY. WITHOUT YOU, OUR LIVES WOULD BE VERY EMPTY. WE HAVE BEEN LISTENING 

SINCE 1987 AND WHEN WE MOVED TO NORTHERN WISCONSIN IN 1997, YOUR SIGNAL WAS 

EVEN BETTER. WE ENJOY ALL YOUR PROGRAMS. ESPECIALLY EARLY MORNING AND AGAIN IN 

THE EVENING BEGINNING AROUND 7:30PM. ESPECIALLY WISCONSIN FAMILY CONNECTION 

ON WEDNESDAYS AND MONEYWISE. YOUR MUSIC BROADCASTS THROUGHOUT THE WEEK 

KEEP OUR HEARTS SINGING. KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK. 

YOUR LETTERS ARE A GREAT ENCOURAGEMENT TO US. AND THEY GIVE US INSIGHT INTO 

WHAT PROGRAMS YOU LISTEN FOR AND HOW GOD IS USING OUR BROADCASTS TO BE A 

BLESSING IN YOUR LIFE. I KNOW IT MAY BE HARD TO BELIEVE BUT OUR SPRING LETTER 

MONTH IS ONLY 5 WEEKS AWAY. THAT HAS A NICE RING TO IT, DOESN’T IT? 

THANKS FOR LISTENING. THANKS FOR YOUR PART IN KEEPING US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


